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April 13, 2022 

Call for Submissions – CTS Licence Amendments 

The Office of the British Columbia Container Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC) has published the  
CTS Licence Amendments Consultation Guide and is inviting stakeholders to submit written comments 
on the amendments outlined in the guide. 

View the guide: http://obcctc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/2022-04-OBCCTC-CTS-Licence-
Amendments-Consultation-Guide-FINAL.pdf  

The consultation guide outlines the amendments that will be made to the CTS Licence (Licence), 
including a two-year extension to the term of the current Licence, a prohibition on sub-contracting with 
unlicensed companies for container trucking services and the introduction of electronic record keeping 
obligations.   

When submitting comments, please use the guide and consider answering the included questions to 
keep feedback focused.   

The deadline to submit comments is the end of day on May 27, 2022.  Please email your submissions to 
registrar@obcctc.ca.  All stakeholders are encouraged to comment, including drivers, licensees and 
associations.  

Following the comment period, the Commissioner will hold meetings with stakeholders before 
preparing a final consultation report. 

Sincerely, 

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

Michael Crawford Sheryl Kozyniak 
BC Container Trucking Commissioner Deputy BC Container Trucking Commissioner 
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